
From: clarkw@wcsdpa.org
To:  Ruth Huck <huckr@wcsdpa.org>
Date: Fri 26 Jun 2015 01:40:36 PM -0400
Cc:
Subject: Fwd: Lifetouch Summer Meeting

As you requested.

William A. Clark, D. Ed. Superintendent
Warren County School District
6820 Market Street Russell, PA 16345
814-723-6900
Follow me on Twitter!
When that learner walks in our door, his/her learning is our problem and our opportunity. 
Schwahn/McGavery 

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Kelvin Miller <kelvin.miller@lifetouch.com>
Sent: 2015-06-23 9:49 AM
To: "Dr. Willian A. Clark" <clarkw@wcsdpa.org>
Subject: Lifetouch Summer Meeting

Good Morning:

It would be greatly appreciated if you were able to attend our annual meeting in Minneapolis on Thursday,
July 23, 2015.

Per our telephone conversation, I told you that our meeting in San Diego was the impetus for a new project at
Lifetouch.  We are creating, in conjunction with Fraser, the nationally recognized autism experts, a video
module that teaches our 19,000 photographers how to better interact with children on the autism spectrum. 
We believe that this training will equip all of Lifetouch to better serve children with special needs.

When you expressed to me the value you placed in the photographers that photographed your son, we were
off and running with this project.  While we honestly believe this is good for our business, it is also the right
thing to do.
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Your introduction of this initiative and the experience your son had with our photographers will go a long
way to validate our work in the eyes of Lifetouch leadership.  We sincerely hope that you and your wife will
be able to join us.  As I promised, all expenses will be assumed by Lifetouch.

Again, thank you for your willingness to share.

Kelvin Miller

Corporate Vice President

Lifetouch Inc.

11000 Viking Drive

Eden Prairie, Minnesota  55344

952.826.4141

Confidentiality Note:
This e-mail and any attachment to it contains confidential and trade secret
information intended only for the use of the
individual(s) or entity named on the
e-mail.  Do not forward it without authorization from the sender.  If the reader
of this e-mail is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are notified that
reading, copying, forwarding or printing it is strictly prohibited.  If you have
received this e-mail in error, please immediately return it to the sender and
delete it from your system.

*** This Email was sent by an educator at District Office in Warren County School District - PA.
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